NOTICE OF CLOSURE

The St. Martin Parish Clerk of Court was closed at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday,
January 16, 2018, through January 17, 2018, pursuant to the Emergency Closure
Order issued in accordance with La. R.S. 1:55(E)(2) due to the emergency
situation created in St. Martin Parish by the inclement weather conditions. The
Order is available at the St. Martin Clerk of Court’s office.
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